TOWN OF CUSHING

MUNICIPAL OFFICERS' NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON SECRET BALLOT REFERENDUM ISSUE
Notice is hereby given that the Municipal Officers of the Town of Cushing will hold a public hearing at the Cushing Community Center on Monday, February 27, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. preceding the Meeting of the Board of Selectmen, to hear public comment on the following:  To see if the town will vote to accept the grant of certain property known as Fales Field, for the purpose of creating a park to be known as "Good Neighbor Park" and used for low intensity outdoor recreation by the general public, such acceptance and use being subject to the terms, conditions, and covenants set forth in a proposed deed from Kristi A. Niedermann.
A copy of the  proposed deed may be viewed at the Cushing Town Office or online at cushing.maine.gov.
